
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
July 14, 2011

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:42 pm.

In attendance were: Ginny Boyer, Kenny Mull, Lee Starnes, Sarah Massie, Scotty Schulhofer, Rhonda Schandevel, Don Frady and
Rhett Langston. Michelle Claytor and Wallace Messer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the June 14, 2011, meeting were approved by Sarah Massie. Scottie Schulhofer second it.

Old Business:
 None

New Business:
 We have had Crossfire Basketball Camp and a Volleyball Camp. Each camp has had good attendance . The British Soccer

Camp, Brazilian Soccer Camp, and On Court Academy Basketball Camp have not yet taken place.
 Both pools will be resurfaced early in the fiscal year (August or September). Hopefully we will be able to have a new deck put

in as well.
 The Brain Gym is now open at the Old Armory. It is available to seniors from 9 am to noon from Monday through Friday. The

cost is $2 per visit.
 Our summer camps have been going well. The only problem that we have been experiencing has been the bus not starting.

Hopefully, that will be repaired soon. Our numbers range from 15 to 25 campers.
 The new student rate for high school and college students was approved by the Board of Aldermen. This will go into effect be-

ginning August 1, 2011. This would be the same rate as seniors. It was also approved to raise the senior age for rates from 55 to
60. This will also go into effect beginning August 1, 2011.

 We have hired a new aquatics supervisor. Her name is Susan Wilkins and her first day will be August 15.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:19 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


